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Carol Heideman 
9971 Timbers Drive 
Blue Ash OH 45242 

Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad St 
Columbus OH 43215 

August 14, 2016 

Re: Case Number 16-0253-FA-BTX 

Dear Board: 

As a resident of Blue Ash, Ohio, I am very concerned about Duke Energy Ohio's proposed Central 
Corridor Extension Gas Pipeline Project. Sending 30" high pressure industrial transmission lines through 
residential neighborhoods risks the safety of Biue Ash residents and other communities. The 720 pounds 
per square inch of pressure makes these pipelines dangerous, and the proposed route goes through 
residential yards, a hospital, churches, and an elementary school and very near a major mall, and many 
other schools. Unfortunately, Duke Energy has no experience running this type of transmission line 
through residential neighborhoods. 

While the safety issue associated with this pipeline is my major concern, I also object to its negative 
effect on neighborhood property values. For many of us along its route, our homes represent our 
biggest investment for our future financial security. 

Please vote against the project in its present form. 

Sincerely, 

(JLCXMSP Ht^duMA^ r-o 

Carol Heideman 
Blue Ash, Ohio homeowner 
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